
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Armed Robberies 

              024th District (Rogers Park)  
 
 
About the Crime: 
Robberies have occurred in the 024th District during which one or two offender(s) 
approach the victims on the public way in the early morning hours and display a 
silver hand gun while verbally demanding that the victims give them everything they 
have.  One incident involved the taking of wallets and phones, and the other incident 
involved the taking of property and the victim's vehicle.  Incident times and locations 
are listed below: 
 

• 1000 block of W. Sheridan Rd. on May 6, 2015, at 3:30 a.m. 
 

• 2100 block of W. Pratt Blvd. on May 6, 2015, at 3:35 a.m. 
 
 
About the Offender(s): 
Both offenders:  Male, Black, 25-30, 5'06"-5'09", 140-180 lbs., medium build, 
wearing a dark jacket or hooded sweatshirt, cargo pants, and a baseball cap. 

 
  

What you can do:  

• Report any suspicious people or activity in the area. 

• Pay attention and be aware of the surroundings. 

• Be aware of any subjects loitering in the area. 

• If confronted by an assailant, remain calm and remember any unique physical 
characteristics (scars, tattoos, missing teeth, etc.).  

• Lock your vehicle and do not leave it running while unattended. 

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on the scene when possible. 
 
 

 

If you have any information contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
RD#s HY248847, HY248858 

Pattern P15-N-114(CA) 
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